
Rocks Road Bridge Replacement 

 Scope of Work 

 New scope of work items that were not included in the original contract include the following: 

1) Pre-design pot-holing and surveyed plan layout and profile of the existing Aromas water line that

runs under the existing structure.

2) Revise both abutment footing and piles to accommodate the existing water line in place.

3) Revise abutment superstructure support details to conform to recent Memo to Designer 20-7

"Seismic Design of Slab Bridges," dated July 2015, which was issued by Caltrans after

completion of 65% plans.

4) Incorporation of new RWQCB post-construction storm water treatment measures (issued after

65% plan completion) that are now to be included in the project.

5) Prepare Storm Water Control Plan and back up calculations to confirm performance requirements

required by new RWQCB water treatment performance requirements (issued after 65% plan

completion).

6) Envirorunental sub consultant, LSA, will prepare an environmental revalidation document

following requirements from FHW A and Caltrans. LSA will update and resubmit permit

applications.

7) Other added tasks are original scope services items including utility coordination and engineering

that require more effort than was budgeted for in the original contract due to numerous

geotechnical, environmental, site constraints, utility conflicts that were discovered during the

design process.

Task 1.1 Project Management 
NV5 will continue to perform the activities necessary to plan, direct, and coordinate the work need to 

complete the environmental and design project. 

Task 3.0 Utility Coordination 
Existing overhead telephone and power lines are in conflict with the proposed bridge and roadway. Also, 

a water line operated by Aromas Water District is in conflict with the bridge foundations. Based on 

discussions with PG&E, a temporary shoofly or other solution will need to be coordinated. NV5 will 

provide utility coordination with PG&E and AT&T to determine appropriate temporary and final 

overhead utility pole locations. We plan on working with the Aromas Water District to protect in place for 

the waterline. 
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